
WASHINGTON STATE
SUNIVERSITY Nuclear Radiation Center

November 18, 2014

Document Control Desk
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20842-2738

Re: Request for license modification

Dear Sir:

The purpose of this letter is to request withdrawal of a Technical Specification modification
request that was submitted by Washington State University on September 3, 2013.

Washington State University (Facility License R-76) applied, on a letter dated September 3,
2013, for a modification to the WSU facility license Technical Specifications. The proposed
modification would change the ventilation system flow rate specifications to allow a wider
variation in permissible flow rates. WSU would like to withdraw the request of September 3,
2013 regarding changes to the Technical Specifications.

Please contact me vie e-mail at donald.wall@wsu.edu or by telephone at 509-335-8641 if there
are any questions.

Sincerely,

Donald Wall, Ph.D.
Director
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